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10:07:47 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone: Please visit our website and sign-up for membership if you have 
not done so previously. This builds our listserv for all our meetings, conferences, and communications. 
https://chpc.ucsf.edu/membership  

10:16:57 From  Helen Musharbash  to  Everyone: applications for Summer 2022 close on 2/5. If you have 
any students that may be interested, please reach out to us 

10:18:09 From  Helen Musharbash  to  Everyone: yes, the website is www.shpep.org  We will upload our 
site's brochure here 

10:25:54 From  Asha Vitatoe  to  Everyone: Our summer internship application. Open to 10th grade through 
post bacc students https://www.mimscience.org/2022-application.html  Feel free to email with any questions 
avitatoe@mimscience.org. Application open until Feb 18 

10:26:55 From  Asha Vitatoe  to  Everyone: Also including link to RFA for behavioral health mentored 
internship program.  Due in a couple of weeks 

10:26:58 From  Asha Vitatoe  to  Everyone:  https://www.workforce.buildingcalhhs.com/wp-
content/uploads/2022/01/RFA3-BHMentoredInternship.pdf  

10:30:15 From  Yael Isler  to  Everyone:  I realized in my haste to introduce myself, I forgot to actually 
describe SMYSP. Apologies! We are a high school medical pipeline program for low-income and 
underrepresented rising seniors in Northern California- applications are open until March 14 for our virtual 
program this summer https://smysp.spcs.stanford.edu/ , please reach out to me directly with any questions as 
well! yisler@stanford.edu  

10:31:07 From  Ramon Hernandez (he/him/el)  to  Everyone:  Area Health Education Centers Program: 
HRSA-022-053 The application deadline is April 6, 2022 

 The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) released this new Notice of Funding 
Opportunity (NOFO) announcement in support of the Area Health Education Centers (AHEC) Program.  The 
AHEC Program aims to improve the health of underserved and vulnerable populations by strengthening the 
health workforce and connecting skilled professionals to communities in need. 

10:31:38 From  Kathy Flores  to  Everyone: Thank you, Yael.  You have a great program; you’ve taken a few 
of our high school students over the years and they loved it. 

10:33:52 From  Yael Isler  to  Everyone: Thank you Dr. Flores! I’m so glad to hear! I’ll also be sure to send 
information on all of these programs to our alumni network, we have many new undergrads from our  2020 and 
2021 cohorts and I’d love to continue connecting them to the pipeline. 

10:35:19 From  Charles Alexander  to  Everyone: Nothing on the horizon. However, our Population Health 
project is quite innovative. 

10:36:27 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone: California Health Workforce and Training Council, Department of 
Health Care Access and Information 



10:40:45 From  Charles Alexander  to  Everyone: I was going to suggest looking at Family Foundations. 

10:41:02 From  Helen Musharbash  to  Everyone: We also receive funding from Kaiser for our programs 

10:41:58 From  Brooke Briggance (she/her)  to  Everyone: I agree with Asha - FACES has had funding from 
both TCWF and TCE in the past but not currently.  We currently have funding from Kaiser, Genentech, San 
Francisco Foundation, Alameda County Behavioral Health etc - but all small and localized funding streams for 
specific work in various regions. 

10:42:14 From  Asha Vitatoe  to  Everyone: Yes, we are focusing more on the family foundations 

10:45:21 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone: School Districts contract for all manner of services. Our contract is 
deliverable based and a set $ amount. 

10:45:36 From  Teresa Cofield (she/her/hers)  to  Everyone: At UCR, we were able to work with the 
county superintendents to specifically support summer residential programming 

10:45:38 From  Jeff Oxendine  to  Everyone: A couple of months ago I heard that KP was going to focus 
more community benefit $ on high school level programs. I recently heard that the may be re-thinking their 
approach. I can check in to see the latest and with whom people can speak with in your areas. 

10:46:38 From  Asha Vitatoe  to  Everyone: Yes, school funding is great but leadership turnover has impacted 
some of our partnerships 

10:46:39 From  RubenGonzales  to  Everyone: The school districts have an exceptional amount of funding 
they received through ESSER III funds and all California Schools have adopted their Expenditure Plans, worth 
exploring 

10:57:34 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone: Rowena will be presenting at our member meeting on March 3. 

10:58:06 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone: If you have not already registered for the March 3 meeting, you 
may do so here: https://chpc.ucsf.edu/member-meetings  

10:58:56 From  Ramon Hernandez (he/him/el)  to  Everyone: Rowena Robles, PhD, Executive Director, 
California Medicine, Foundation for California Community Colleges, T: (562)708-3289, 
rorobles@foundationccc.org  | foundationccc.org  

11:04:15 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone:      What is the status of your program now?  What are its most 
important needs? What do your students need most?  How can CHPC and other programs support you? 

11:14:52 From  Alejandra Cervantes  to  Everyone:  https://westernu-
my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/acervantesramirez_westernu_edu/EdWgLQgjq05BnD_f2isSE3MBRo5uGRt0
b20PN8pVAvjEaQ  

11:15:16 From  Alejandra Cervantes  to  Everyone:  Our team wanted to share a video we put together that 
give some more insight into our SHPEP programing! 

11:17:37 From  Kathy Flores  to  Everyone:  Alejandra, did you want to show it this  nowor could you send the 
link and we’ll send out to all? 

11:18:13 From  Alejandra Cervantes  to  Everyone: I've included the link in the chat! We can definitely send it 
out! 



11:18:17 From  Brooke Briggance (she/her)  to  Everyone: brooke.briggance@phi.org  

11:24:47 From  Brooke Briggance (she/her)  to  Everyone: I forgot to mention another incentive for partnership 
with the Public Health Youth Corps is that my other program (Cypress) is offering trauma informed training and 
Mental Health First Aid certification to staff who are supporting the PHYC students.  So there is some 
opportunity to build organizational capacity for staff as well. 

11:30:49 From  Brooke Briggance (she/her)  to  Everyone: Wearing my Cypress hat doing mental health and 
trauma trainings - health professionals are my number one request right now to deal with toxic stress 
management and burn-out.  For sure, Asha.  Burn-out will impact our pipeline efforts! 

11:42:48 From  Maria, WesternU  to  Everyone: 

 WesternU SHPEP video-Highlights our SHPEP Alumni that return as Resident Peer Advisors for the 
new cohorts: https://tinyurl.com/3k4ff7sy  

11:43:23 From  Maria, WesternU  to  Everyone: Housing costs has increased as well! 

11:47:10 From  Yael Isler  to  Everyone: Is there already or is anyone interested in having an idea sharing 
session focused on building social-emotional support and online community for summer programs? I feel I am 
always learning 

11:47:39 From  Carolina San Juan  to  Everyone: Would love to hear about summer opportunities for 
undergrads. csanjuan@college.ucla.edu  

11:50:34 From  Yael Isler  to  Everyone: 

 I also need to go, this was so informative, thank you for having me. If anyone is interested in idea 
sharing, please email me yisler@stanford.edu  

11:53:59 From  Maria, WesternU  to  Everyone:  SHPEP has sites with public health tracks. 

11:54:20 From  Greenwood, Seira  to  Everyone: Thank you all! If you would like to participate in the 
Bakersfield College STEM & Pre-Health Conference on Saturday, April 2, 2022. Please email me at 
seirasantizo@g.ucla.edu  

11:55:02 From  Paz Delsid  to  Everyone: If you have a web page or flyer feel free to forward to me to share 
with everyone. 

11:55:59 From  Greenwood, Seira  to  Everyone: Yes, we are almost ready to open it up for registration and 
also sending the link to register 

12:00:18 From  Teresa Cofield (she/her/hers)  to  Everyone: My mic is out but this is a great suggestion, 
UCR happy to connect with you on that and share a few efforts we have on Professional Development 
workshops we have for our students. 

 


